
General Education Subcommittee Meeting 
WebEx 

Wednesday November 4, 2020 
  

In attendance: Valerie Guyant, Gwen Hart, Spike Magelssen, Joyce Mphande-Finn, Cristy 
Ozburn, and Kasthuri Udayakumar 
Guest: Grant Bowker 
Absent: Charlie Mack, Neil Moisey, and Aaron Riggins 
Recorder: Cristy Ozburn 

Meeting called to order at 3:01 p.m. 

Meeting minutes from the October 14, 2020 meeting were reviewed and unanimously approved.  

Proposals: 
#20-01 discussed and unanimously approved 
#20-02 discussed and unanimously approved 
#20-03 not applicable 
#20-04 discussed and unanimously approved 

New Business: 

The committee briefly discussed the concerns presented by Grant Bowker regarding the 
application of the proposed Analytical Problem Solving draft rubric as part of the general 
education assessment strategy. Grant’s concerns were fully addressed by the committee and he 
will collaborate with Cristy to prepare language for the draft rubric prior to the next meeting.  

Valerie and Gwen worked together to review the contents of the Humanities/Creative Thinking 
draft rubrics and determined that it would not be possible to combine these areas into a single 
rubric. As such, they created separate draft rubrics presently titled Humanities Appreciation and 
Creative Activities. These will be discussed further at the next meeting.   

The committee has finalized the draft of the rubric titled Cultural Competence and it is ready to 
be disseminated to all faculty for review at a later date.  

Spike partially created a Technology draft rubric. Cristy and Spike will complete this draft to be 
discussed further at the next meeting.   

Kasthuri agreed to review the existing Critical Thinking draft rubric prior to the next meeting.  

It was decided the committee would meet again on Wednesday November 18, 2020 at 3:00 p.m. 

Meeting adjourned at 4:07 p.m. 


